
In 2016, Quay Arts celebrates its 40th birthday! Hooray!

Little did we know 40 years ago, Quay Arts was to become the Island’s leading art centre and support 
thousands of local, national and international visual artists, to create exciting and engaging work – free 
for all of the Island’s residents and visitors to see!

To celebrate, we want all 40 Island Primary Schools to help create our largest ever postcard exhibition 
‘WE ARE 40’ by drawing what you’d like to be when you’re 40. You can write, draw, stitch, stick or paint 
onto the postcard. Be creative, be imaginative and dream big!

To start you off, here’s 40 A6 postcards. Feel free to do more, but it must be A6 size and sent to Quay Arts 
by 9th May. Address to: ‘We Are 40’, Quay Arts, Sea street, Newport Harbour, IW, PO30 5BD. 

The postcards will be on display in the Curve Gallery at Quay Arts from Saturday 28th May until Saturday 
25th June 2016. Don’t forget to sign the back of the postcard with the child’s name, age and school!

Visitors to the exhibition are also invited to create their own ‘WE ARE 40’ inspired postcard in the gallery 
on Saturday 18th June, 1 - 4pm for our FREE Family Drop-in as part of Children’s Art Week.

Thanks for being involved and look out for #WeAre40 on twitter! 
 

WE ARE 40! 
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